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August 29, 1978

Mr. Joe D. Ramey, Secretary-Director
NM 0il Conservation Commission

P.0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87501

RE: ' Petroleum Corp. of Texas
Federal 1, Well No. 2
Unit G, Sec. 32—=T24N-R3W
Rio Arriba County, NM
Chacon Dakota Associated Pool

Dear Mr. Ramey:

Please be advised that the location of the above-
referred-to well has been changed to:
Unit B
990'FNL, 1850'FEL
Section 32-T24N--R3W

The new location will be an orthodox location, in
accordance with the Special Pool Rules, therefore, it will

not be necessary to have a hearing for a non-standard
location.
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Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Very truly yours,

W

Ewell N, Walsh, P.E.
President

ENW:Dblk
cc: Mr, Fred Duesser, Petroleum Corp. of Texas

Mr, Jerry Long, U.5.G.S., Durango, CO
vMr. A. R, Kendrick, NMOCC, Aztec, NM

Mr., Michael Campbell; Campbell, Bingaman
and Black, P.A., Santa Fe, NM
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